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Acknowledgement of Cooperation Between the United Democratic Alliance (UDA)/ Kenya
Kwanza Alliance and The Green Thinking Action Party (GTAP).

Receive warm greetings.

As discussed and arising from our meeting with H. E. President Dr William Ruto the Party Leader of
UDA and the Kenya Kwanza ruling Political Alliance | hereby forward our communication with the
Head of State for you to acknowledge and guide our cooperation.

We look forward to a mutually profitable political relationship for common good. May God be -
glorified in this unique affiliation.

- —

Your

Isaac Kalua Green Ph.D., CBS, MBS, HSC
Party Leader =

For the Attention of

Hon. Sen. Madam Veronica Maina,
The Secretary General,
United Democratic Alliance

Headquarters,

Nairobi.
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September 14, 2022

Dear N\r’ preévfatnxb =

We write to congratulate your Excellency for your unmatched victory during the last general
elections and pray that God’s wisdom will guide you as you lead our great Nation.

The Green Thinking Action@Party is Kenya’s youngest and the only green political party at its level.
The party is founded on three pillars namely, Ethical and Effective Governance, Sustainable Wealth
Generation and Dignity of Households.

Owing to the party’s profound green ideology, unique manifesto and immense passionate
membership, our last National Delegate Conference held on 22n February 2022 resolved not to
enter a pre-election coalition because there were no party manifestos released for partnership
consideration at the time. Instead, the delegates committed to formally partner with the political
party whose manifesto’s aspirations and pillars aligned with ours.

Consequently, our team meticulously studied the Kenya Kwanza manifesto upon its publication on
30" June 2022 and upon satisfaction requested for a one-on-one meeting with Your Excellency. We -
most sincerely thank you for creating time to meet with me at your Karen Residence on 26% July
2022 in the company of our mutual friend DL.

Arising from this important meeting, all our 32 candidates were marshalled to support your
Excellency’s presidential bid. As such, the 47,364 votes that were cast for our GTAP candidates
were evidently votes of confidence in you. This was reflected in every polling center of our
candidates. We are also very proud that even though our party was registered in January 2022, we
managed to secure an elected Member of County Assembly in Mutha Ward of Kitui County.

We are now activating all our GTAP’s 26 physical county offices to be Green Centers of Excellence
that will champion a green economy. The Green Economy is cdrrently worth USD 13.76 billion and
is set to grow to a staggering USD 51.09 billion by 2029. We commit to work closely with your
Government in unlocking the Green Economy in Kenya.

Accordingly, as discussed during our meeting with your Excellency we write to state our resolve,
which is aligned with the will of our National Delegates Conference to work with your ruling party
and partners. We look forward to bringing on board very practical solutions towards ethical and
effective Governance, Sustainable Wealth Generation and Dignity of the Household which are all
aligned to your manifesto.
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lsaac Kalua GregQ_Ph.D, CBS, MBS, HSC

Party Leader )llglr : pn%{dut W.s Qui@,)
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Tf\ank you for creating time to read my letter to your Excellency. God bless you always.

ITAP Cantre, Outening Road 210k Donbotrn Naleobi
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